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 Objection

Comments My major concern is the long term environmental damage caused by fracking. As they have found in
the USA many of the environmental and health issues do not become apparent for many years. They
are only now becoming aware of substantial contamination to the water table resulting in health issues
to the local community and livestock. We do not have enough data to show it is safe to frack. We
should be putting effort into renewable enery sources. Additional reasons against fracking are as
follows; Threat to the Ardingly Reservoir and the local water supply Seismic risk Minimal benefit to the
local economy but maximum disturbance Would not be in line with West County Council's commitment
on Climate Change Damage to the countryside HGV traffic pass the school Increased air pollution from
flaring Not in the public interest Position of the village above the top of the flaring increasing health
risks to village Not temporary as would set the precedent that would promote oil exploration through
the Weald Regards L Patry
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